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THE COLLEGE OF NEW JERSEY Department of Art and Art History

Proposal: Modification of Lens-Based Art Minor

The Art and Art History Department requests approval from The School of Arts and
Communication Curriculum Committee to modify the current Lens-Based Art Minor.
The Lens-Based minor was approved in 2013 when the Visual Arts major was
created and at that time, flexible curriculum was the primary goal. The proposed
changes to the minor focus on sequential learning for specificity in acquired
knowledge. This change will better prepare non-major students.
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